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proportion of the tenant population than they did ten years ago. While such 
tenants may be prioritised for emergency housing at , the support 
services they also need are often inadequate or non-existent and so they 
often make poor neighbours. Other long-term tenants are upset by the poor 
hygiene practices of many newer tenants who leave food and garbage of 
various sorts around in the common areas. It seems obvious to us that 
MORE cleaning is needed these days and that ALL AREAS – not just the 
main foyer should be cleaned daily.  

Cleaning for the maintenance of a safe and healthy environment is the 
main issue for me. As well as more regular cleaning, I would like to see our 
cleaners better equipped. The poor cleaner who was having to deal with 
the urine that swamped the corridor to the laundry on level 1 in B Block 
recently was seen trying to do so with an old-fashioned string mop. Neither 
effective nor hygienic! 

If the corridors into the communal laundries had been covered by CCTV – 
as tenants would have suggested if anyone had consulted them about 
camera sites – they would have been less likely to have been used as 
toilets and laundries would have been less likely to have been broken into. 

 

Alison George 

 

 




